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MONDAY, 23 FEBRUARY – Universiti Malaysia
Sabah (UMS) administration has given class exemption

for tomorrow's lectures so as to give staff and students
a chance to attend the 2015 Vice-Chancellor’s
Message.

According to a statement issued by the Chancellery
Department, the university has agreed to approve the exemption to make way for students to attend the message
which will be delivered by Professor Datuk Dr. Mohd Harun Abdullah.

CPD and SDP points will be awarded to staff and students respectively who attend the event.

The 2015 Vice-Chancellor Message will be held at the Main Lecture Hall Complex 2 starting at 8.00 am.

As such, class exemption is for lectures held between 8.00 am and 12.00 noon. – ZMD (fl)

Media and Citra Division
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